
From: Sophie Finemore
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Strongly object
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 8:06:39 AM

Dear Research Director

I strongly oppose the removal of the requirement to show ID on polling day.

If this was to occur another process would need to be created to guarantee all
Queenslanders that every person voted once and only for themselves. 

I was not annoyed by having to show my ID, casting my vote is more important
than buying a bottle of wine.

Kind regards,
Sophie Finemore
New Farm QLD 
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